
  
 
  

Reception Spring 1 2025 Our Learning 
Our focus books 

 
This half term our 3 key books are ‘My mum 
is a Supermum’, ‘Busy People - Firefighters’ 
and ‘Busy People – Police Officer’.  

 

 This half term our topic is ‘Heroes and Helpers.’ 
 We will be learning about people who help us and discussing different jobs in our 

community. We will be arranging a visit from a local police officer and will have the 
opportunity to explore a real-life fire engine.  

 In maths we will continue our learning about numbers to 10. We will be exploring these 
numbers by counting, chanting, comparing quantities as well as exploring how they 
change by adding and subtracting. We will continue to focus on 2D shapes and begin to 
look at 3D shapes, patterns and measures.   

 In phonics we will continue teaching phase 3 phonemes which will include digraphs and 
trigraphs. We will also be working on our blending for reading and segmenting for 
writing skills.  

 We will also be exploring the season Winter and will learn about how Lunar New Year is 
celebrated in different countries. 

Helpful websites Pick and mix activities 

• Storytime Supermum (My mum is a 
supermum) 

• https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=b6
C__JEiljw    (Police Officer – Busy people) 

• https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=v9i
_pVi1hAc (Firefighter – Busy People) 

• ictgames.com – maths and literacy 
interactive games 

• Top marks – Maths and literacy interactive 
games 

 On a walk or using Google maps, can you spot your local Fire station? 
 Discuss with your child what they could do in an event of a fire at home. 
  Do they know where the smoke alarm is at home? 
 Can you act out a super power that you would like to have? 
 Can you make your own superhero mask? 
 Draw your own superhero and label it’s special powers 
 Can your child tell a police officer where they live? What is your address? 
 Can you spot a Police officer or a PCSO whilst going to the park or the shops? 

Information & reminders 
 

• P.E. this half term will be on a Wednesday. The children will be taking part in 6 sessions led by Notts County FC.  
o Children will need a warm top layer for PE outdoors.  Please also ensure that earrings are removed for PE sessions. 

• Please ensure school bags, reading books and diaries are brought to school every day. This is to enable staff and 
helpers to be able to read with your child for extra practice as often as possible.  

• ‘Baking’ Money - We kindly ask for a voluntary contribution of £2 per term to support us to fund replenishable items  

such as sensory resources, playdough ingredients etc. Thank you very much in advance 😊 
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Steps to Success 


